
REW! It's time to pick up your device for the 2020-2021 School Year!  
 
Dear Parents:  
 
Every child at West (K-2) will receive a Google Chromebook to use this school year. They will be 
responsible for bringing it to and from school daily. Next week we kindly ask that you come to High 
School to pick up your child's electronic device that they will be using during the upcoming school 
year. Children who have a personal device at home will still need to take possession of the 
Chromebook as personal devices will not be allowed to be used in school.  
 
A parent/guardian signature will be required to be able to pick up the Chromebook. 
 
The pick-up schedule is a follows: 
 
Monday, August 10th from 9:00 - 12:00 & 12:45 - 2:00 for KINDERGARTEN 
 
Tuesday, August 11th from 9:00 - 12:00 & 12:45 - 2:00 for FIRST GRADE  
 
Wednesday, August 12th from 9:00 - 12:00 & 12:45 - 2:00 for SECOND GRADE  
 
Thursday, August 13th from 9:00 - 12:00 PM This will be the final pick up opportunity for all K-2 who 
were unable to come on Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday.  
 
For parents with more than one child at the school (WEST), you can come on any of the days where 
you have a child. We will give you all of the devices so you only have to make one trip. Please pull 
up in front of the school and remain in your car. A staff member will take your name and bring the 
device to you.  
 
You will need to bring a check or money order for $25.00 per device which is for the accidental 
damage fee. The check or Money Order can be made payable to The Riverside School District. If 
you are experiencing economic hardship, a deferred payment will be allowed until October 1st, 2020. 
Please notify us via email ahead of time. The email can be sent to bchisdock@riversidesd.com. 
Please put Economic Hardship in the Subject line of your email. 
 
Should you have any questions, please email nvanluvender@riversidesd.com. 
 
Thank you! 
Nicole VanLuvender 
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